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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

“Government of the People”

211 E. Government St., Suite A Telephone: (601) 825-1475
Brandon, Mississippi 39042 Fax: (601) 825-9600

January 26, 2016

Madison County Board of Supervisors
125 West North Street

P. O. Box 608

Canton, Mississippi 39046

Reference: Via Certified
Ladies and Gentlemen of the Board:

This letter is intended to serve as official notification of the public comment period regarding
updates to the Rankin County Draft Local Nonhazardous Solid Waste Plan per the requirements
of Mississippi State Code § 17-17-227 (5)(a). The draft plan is available for review upon request
by contacting the Board of Supervisors Office at 601-825-1475 or in writing at the address
below.

Notice is made for a public comment period beginning on January 27, 2016 and ending on
February 26, 2016. A copy of the published public notice is enclosed. A copy of the Draft Solid
Waste Management Plan is available for review during the comment period at the Rankin
County Board of Supervisors Office at 211 East Government Street, Suite A, Brandon,
Mississippi 39042. A public hearing regarding the plan is to be held in the Supervisors’ Board
Room of the Rankin County Courthouse Annex at 9:00 A.M. on March 7, 2016.

Sincerely,

{

Jay Bj resident
Rankin County Board of Supervisors

Enclosure: Public Notice



PUBLIC NOTICE
for
Public Comment Period and Public Hearing
Rankin County Local Nonhazardous Solid Waste Management Plan

Notice is hereby given of the opportunity for citizens of Rankin County as well as other
interested parties to provide comment and attend a public hearing to discuss the adoption
and implementation of the updated Rankin County Solid Waste Management Plan. The
Rankin County Board of Supervisors is responsible for preparing the plan under state law
to include the entire county and participating municipalities. The Solid Waste
Management Plan is intended to contribute to the quality of life for Rankin County
citizens by ensuring proper management of solid waste. The plan assesses current waste
disposal needs and available options, and attempts to identify and plan for future needs.
Planning for management of solid waste is vital for ensuring availability of effective and
affordable waste disposal. The plan includes considerations for collection and disposal of
household garbage, limbs, and bulky items such as appliances, as well as for emergency
debris management. The plan identifies waste management facilities and services
available to Rankin County citizens including rubbish disposal, waste tire disposal,
household hazardous waste disposal, and recycling.

A public comment period begins on January 27, 2016 and ends February 26, 2016. A
copy of the Draft Solid Waste Management Plan is available for review at the Rankin
County Board of Supervisors Office at 211 East Government Street, Suite A, Brandon,
Mississippi 39042. Comments may be submitted in writing to the Supervisors Office at
the address above, or submitted in person by attending a public hearing to be held in the
Board Room of the Rankin County Annex Courthouse at 9:00 A.M. on March 7, 2016.



